
file:///G|/...D/2020/Case%20Documents/Eversource%20Scenic%20Road%20tree%20maint/continuation%20request%20to%205-13-2020.txt[3/18/2020 1:59:00 PM]

From:   Berner, Robert J <robert.berner@eversource.com>
Sent:   Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:50 PM
To:     Joanna Arendarczyk
Subject:        RE: Nottingham Scenic Road public hearing 

Good Afternoon JoAnna-

As a follow-up to this morning’s conversation, Eversouce requests a continuance for it’s request of a 
public hearing for the trimming and removal of trees along scenic roads within the Town of Nottingham. 
As part of the Eversource Business Continuity Plan – COVID 19 , we have been instructed not attend 
public meetings for the foreseeable future. Please reschedule our hearing to May 13th.

Thank you,
Bob

 
     Robert Berner
     Regional Arborist
     603-634-3469
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